Agreement on Conflicts of Interest

As an Officer, Employee, Director, National Representative, Alternate Representative, or
member of the National Staff, of the National Railway Historical Society, Inc. (NRHS), a
Maryland Not-for-Profit Corporation, I understand that I may be presented with
information, or business of NRHS that presents a conflict of interest. I have received and
read the NRHS Policy on Conflicts of Interest, dated March 11, 2023, and affirm my
agreement to abide by the terms of the policy. I also agree that I will at all times comply
with and abide by the terms of the NRHS Bylaws as are now in effect, and may be
amended from time to time.

Signed,

PRINT YOUR NAME HERE DATE SIGNED

MEMBERSHIP NUMBER:

CHAPTER NAME OR AT-LARGE

PLEASE RETURN THIS LETTER TO:

Ellen Scott

National Secretary

NRHS

425 Colonel Thomas Heyward Road
Bluffton, SC 29909-6039



